
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Update on the Obama Board's Decisions and What to Expect
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Steve Bernstein and Laurel Cornell presented “Update on the Obama Board’s Decisions and What to

Expect” at the National Labor Law Workshop May 6, 2013 in Chicago.  The symposium, designed for

in-house counsel with responsibility for labor law matters at their organizations, was presented by

Fisher Phillips and InsideCounsel.  It was part of the 13th Annual InsideCounsel SuperConference.

Related People

Steven M. Bernstein

Regional Managing Partner and Labor Relations Group Co-Chair

813.769.7513

Email

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/steven-m-bernstein.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/steven-m-bernstein.html
tel:813.769.7513
mailto:sbernstein@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/laurel-k-cornell.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Laurel K. Cornell

Regional Managing Partner

502.561.3987

Email

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/laurel-k-cornell.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/laurel-k-cornell.html
tel:502.561.3987
mailto:lcornell@fisherphillips.com

